
 

 

 

 

 

 

04 July 2023 

Inquiry on broadcasting in Wales 

Dear Stephen 

I am writing to thank you for the invitation to appear at the Welsh Affairs Committee’s final evidence session 

for its inquiry on broadcasting in Wales on Wednesday 28 June 2023. The appearance provided an important 

opportunity to scrutinise a UK Government minister on a matter that is of interest to the Senedd’s Culture, 

Communications, Welsh Language, Sport, and International Relations Committee. The model used for such 

scrutiny worked very well in my view. 

I wanted to thank you and your committee for your willingness and enthusiasm in embracing this joint way of 

working. I would also appreciate it if you could pass on my thanks to your fellow Members and committee 

team for the welcome they gave to me. 

I look forward to further opportunities for joint working in the future. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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